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Tuesday 16th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Public Transport 
 
We hope that you and your families are well. Due to the recent update from TFL, where all 
users of public transport will be required to wear face coverings, we are writing to you to clarify 
what schools have been advised. 
 
Face coverings 
 

 To reduce the risk of pupils wearing/bringing contaminated face coverings into school 
please can pupils using public transport wear a reusable mask/face covering when 
arriving and leaving school. 

 The mask/face covering must be removed and double bagged before the pupil enters 
site (If the mask is disposable this must be discarded safely) 

  Pupils must wash their hands/sanitising before entering the site.   

 The mask must then be taken home and washed before being used again.   
 
 How to use face coverings 
 
It is advised you wash your hands before putting on, taking off, and after removal of the face 
covering. Ensure it covers your nose and mouth and double bag the face covering after use 
and to use a separate face covering for your home journey/ every time they remove the face 
covering. 
 
We are still asking parents and pupils to avoid public transport wherever possible and only 
use it if absolutely necessary. 
 
Kind regards and the best of health. 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr Jeffery 
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